December 7, 2004

MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL City of Long Beach

Re: METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT

Dear Colleagues:

Per city ordinance, I am placing the following nomination for appointment of the city representative to the Metropolitan Water District, effective January 1, 2005:

Helen Hansen
6123 Corsica Circle
Long Beach, CA 90803

Helen was reappointed to the Water Commission on June 12, 2001, and has served as the city representative to the Metropolitan Water District since 1997.

Beverly O'Neid